
Dear Madam/Sir

I am seven years old and have always lived in Oakwood.

I don't  want  there to be more houses  in green spaces because lots of  wildlife  will lose 
their homes. Bunnies, hedgehogs,  mice and birds will have nowhere to live. You should 
read Watership Down to see how hard it is for bunnies to find a new home. I am a member 
of the RSPB and often go bird watching in Trent Park and Whitewebbs Park. Sometimes I 
go for long walks with my neighbour. With my family we go blackberry picking in the fields.

It would be really sad if lovely green fields are built on.

I hope you build the houses somewhere else and then the people who move in can also go 
for walks and see wildlife.

Kind regards,


